
From: Singleton, Delbert <delbert@sfaa.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/15/2016 5:24:05 PM
Subject: RE: FOIA Request from Ned Sloan

Holly,
 
I’ve forwarded your email to the IRF.
 
Delbert
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 5:20 PM

To: Singleton, Delbert

Subject: FOIA Request from Ned Sloan
 
Delbert,
 
As discussed, attached is the FOIA request from Mr. Sloan.  It is my understanding that Jim Carpenter, on behalf of 
Mr. Sloan, has sent you a similar request.  Please contact me when you receive that FOIA request.
 
Thanks,
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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